From: Upper Heyford PC 
Sent: 14 July 2016 17:24
To: Andrew Lewis
Subject: Re: Hyeford

Andrew,

My apologies for not responding.  The Upper Heyford Parish Council has no objection to this application.

With regards, 

Jack
On 14 Jul 2016, at 11:28, Andrew Lewis <Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk> wrote:

Jack-Good Morning
 
[bookmark: _GoBack]I am about to report application 16/00263/F to Committee and cannot see we have received a response from UHPC. Can I ask you to just check your records and if you did send a response can I ask you to send it to me again
 
Apologies for any inconvenience this may cause
 
Regards
 
Andrew Lewis
Principal Planning Officer (Major Developments)
Development Management
Cherwell District Council
Telephone (direct line): 01295 221813
Andrew.Lewis@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk
 

